MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P. O. BOX 1115

Dec. 14, 1923.

SAN JUAN, P. R.

Rt. Rev. Manuel Ferrando. Holy Trinity Church, Ponce. P. R.

My dear Bishop Ferrando:

Do you plan to have Christmas candy for the children of the mission there? Mr. Holmes, of the Plaza Provision Co., is offering our missions the wholesale rate of \$5.25 per 30 pound bucket. So Bishop Colmore would like for you to let him know right away whether or not you want to buy any of this candy, and, if so, how much. Mr. Holmes must know on Monday what will be our needs.

Mrs. Droste was here last night and told us that you made the trip to Ponce all right. Please give my regards to Mrs. Ferrando.

Bishop Colmore arrived safe yesterday, but has a terrible cold. He is keeping his bed to-day, at the doctor's advice. Charlotte came, too, of course; she seems very well, indeed.

With best wishes. I am.

Very sincerely,

mary a. Washburn.